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Alyvia Nichols                                                                                         Nursery worker 

Jean  Perkins                                                                                          Nursery worker 

Karlee Nichols                                                                                         Nursery worker 
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SUN MON TUE WED THU FRI SAT 

*Birthdays*   1                                     

6:00 Cornerstone 

Café: Methodist 

men                  

6:40 Handbell 

Rehearsal                  

7:30 Choir      

Rehearsal 

2  

7:00 a.m.      

Men’s Bible 

Study 

 

 

*Euel Whitaker* 

3 4                               

11:00 UMW 

 

 

     

  *Byrle  Graham* 

5Scout Sunday                   

8:30 Pancake 

Breakfast                                  

9:30 Sunday 

School                            

9:30 Children’s 

Choir                            

10:50 Worship 

Celebration 

6  

1:00 Angel 

Wings: Library     

5-7:30 Legal Aid      

                                 

 *Pam Ayres, 

Diana Self* 

7                                          

9:30 A Simple 

Cross                                

12:00 Cancer    

Connection                  

5:30 Women’s 

Bible Study 

8                                   

6:00 Cornerstone 

Café: Mitchell’s                    

6:40 Handbell 

Rehearsal                  

7:30 Choir     

Rehearsal 

  9                               
7:00 a.m.      

Men’s Bible 

Study                                              

                               

*Glenda Fudge,    

Peggy Van 

Geem*                                                                     

10 

 

 

 

*John Humphries* 

11 

12                                   

9:30 Sunday 

School                            

9:30 Children’s 

Choir                            

10:50 Worship 

Celebration         

*David Hale*                                    

13  

Presidents Day 

 

 

*Megan Lyn   

Dodson* 

14 

Renewal of     

Wedding Vows 

10:45-                     

9:30 A Simple 

Cross                                

12:00 Cancer   

Connection                   

15                 

6:00 Cornerstone 

Café                       

6:40 Handbell 

Rehearsal                  

7:30 Choir     

Rehearsal       

*Andy Dodson*                       

16                                 

7:00 a.m.      

Men’s Bible 

Study 

17 18 

9:00 Angel Wings 

Meeting 

19 

9:30 Sunday 

School                            

9:30 Children’s 

Choir                            

10:50 Worship 

Celebration 

20  

 

 

 

 

*Beckie Dodson* 

21                                    

9:30 A Simple 

Cross                                

12:00 Cancer   

Connection               

5:30 Women’s 

Bible Study               

*Jack Mason*          

22 

6:00 Cornerstone 

Café                       

6:40 Handbell 

Rehearsal                  

7:30 Choir     

Rehearsal 

23 

7:00 Men’s Bible 

Study 

24 25 

 

 

                                       

*Rev. Tom             

Medley* 

26                                   

9:30 Sunday 

School                            

9:30 Children’s 

Choir                            

10:50 Worship 

Celebration             

*Wayne & Jan                

Bennett* 

27 

 

 

 

 

 *Barbara Reed* 

28                                   

9:30 A Simple 

Cross                                

12:00 Cancer    

Connection                      

6–7:30  Building 

Bridges                                   

*Lee Robertson, 

Lisa Staley*           
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UUMC February Happenings 

Renewal of Wedding Vows                                                                   
Feb. 14th 10:45—, in the Chapel. 

United Methodist Women :                  

We want to make 2017 a kinder year.                   
Ephesians 4:25-32 
We are joining Parade Magazine and the Random 
Acts of  Kindness  Foundation in their   “ Acts of                   
Kindness” challenge: 
     1. Write 52 thank you notes  -  one a week to a   
different person for a year.    Gratitude has been  
proven to boost happiness and well-being. 
     2. Doing one kind act a day in 2017 is easy.  It can 
be as simple as reaching out to an old friend and 
sharing memories.  Of course there are many other 
ways. 
We will be hosting several Cornerstone Cafes this 
coming year– please join us! 
We will meet the first Saturday of each month except 
June, July and August. 
Joy and peace 
Mabel 

Angel Wings:                                                                                     
Feb. 6   1:00 Library: High Tea Planning                                  

Feb. 8   1:45 State Hospital Party                                               

                       Feb.18  9:00  meeting       
                                                                                                                         

Women’s Bible Study:  1st & 3rd Tuesday at 5:30   Library                                                                                         

Men’s Bible Study:        Every Thursday at 7:00 a.m.                                    

Cornerstone Café:         Every Wednesday at 6:00 p.m.                                                   

Handbell Rehearsal:      After Cornerstone Café: at 6:40                                                                                                         

Choir Rehearsal:            Wednesday at 7:40 p.m.                                          

Children’s Choir:           Sunday at 9:30 a.m.  Choir room                                                                      

 

In Memory Of 

to Good Samaritan Fund                                                                  

Dorothy Kenshalo from DeWayne Robertson                            

To Operating fund 

Merwyn Turner from Curtis & Kim Heptner 

Merwyn Turner from Byrle & JoAnn Graham 

Merwyn Turner from Peggy Koch 

Merwyn Turner from Nancy Ashbrook 

Merwyn Turner from Gary & Ann Southard 

 

To Apportionments 

Merwyn Turner from Gene & Wanda Davis 

Les Edgar from Gene & Wanda Davis 

 

   

 Scout units and religious-based   
chartered organizations share a       

special bond that lasts all year. 

 

Music Ministries Update 

The choir is already rehearsing a   special musical gift to 

our church and our community. We started Dan Forrest's 

"Requiem for the Living"; a marvelous new work in five 

movements.  The five movements form a narrative just 

as much for the living, and their own struggle with pain 

and sorrow, as for the dead.  

 

We will perform this with both Bravo and Encore Choirs 

(a combined total of 75  singers) directed by Patti Mil-

ford, on  Sunday, March 5 at 3:00 in the Sanctuary of  

University  United   Methodist Church. I will be playing 

the    organ, with Rachel Kapelski on harp, Julie Faulkner 

on flute, Jan Bennett on Oboe, Gina Mendon on violin, 

Philip Chisum on cello, and  Max Salazar on percussion.  

You will not want to miss the monumental Wichita Falls 

Premier of “Requiem for the Living”! 

Josh White  

Minister of Music 

UUMC, Wichita Falls   

 

 

 

 

But on certain days each year   — namely Scout   
Sunday, Scout Sabbath and Scout Jumuah — we set 
aside time to celebrate a partnership that benefits 
all parties involved: the religious institution, Scouts, 
Scouters and the communities they serve. 
On these important days, which are timed to fall 
near the Feb. 8 :anniversary of the Boy Scouts of 
America, Scouts give back in visible and meaningful 
ways. 

In some units, that means simply wearing the full 
field uniform to worship services, where the worship 
leader presents religious awards to Scouts and 
Scouters.  In    others, the pack, troop, team or crew 
conducts a service project that benefits the religious 
organization. 

http://blog.scoutingmagazine.org/2017/01/09/scout-sunday-2017-scout-sabbath-2017-everything-need-know/#
http://blog.scoutingmagazine.org/2017/01/09/scout-sunday-2017-scout-sabbath-2017-everything-need-know/#


January 23-February 7 

 

Southern Hills Elementary School 

VALENTINE’S DAY SURPRISE 

We will be collecting bags of candy, 

Lollipops, and cards for Valentines. 

 

Drop in collection boxes in the Narthex  

or by the Church Office. 

We will deliver to the school on 

February 9th. 

~The Essence of Love~ 

“See how they love one another”; these are the words Tertullian noted (Apology [39.7])  

in the Third Century, as spoken by some of the non-Christians of the time regarding Christian communities. The “love” 

they are  referring to is the way in which the early Christian churches cared for each other, especially the poor. We know 

from reading Acts of the Apostles that many Christian communities shared their material possessions in common. They 

also shared freely with those in need who were not part of the Christian community.  This was a powerful witness in the 

early church.  Despite periods of harsh persecution, the witness of generations of Christians living the “new command-

ment” of Jesus to “love one another,” helped the church to grow and spread across the Roman empire, and led some 

to proclaim, perhaps with disbelief, “see how they love one another.” 

For the early church this was where the words of Christ and the needs of the real world met. This practical spirituality is 

expressed by Peter when he says, "As each one has received a gift, use it to serve another as good stewards of God's 

varied graces" (1 Peter 4:10). The early church was living a spirituality that emphasizes that it is not so much that we do 

things for others but rather God   is doing something for others through us.   Being aware of the difference between  

"for" and "through"  changes our whole  understanding of what it means to “love one another”. . Just as the early church 

was a visible witness to the power of God’s love working through them, we too can become witnesses in today’s world 

by living Jesus’ words “This is how all will know that you are my disciples, if you have love for one another” (John 

13:35). Becoming the beloved is pulling the truth revealed to me from above down into the ordinariness of what I am, 

in fact, thinking of, talking about and doing from hour to hour.” It seems easier to be God than to love God, easier to 

control people than to love people, easier to own life than to love life. Jesus asks, "Do you love me?" We ask, "Can we 

sit at your right hand and your left hand in your Kingdom?" (Mt. 20:21). ... We have been tempted to replace love with 

power. What makes the temptation of power so seemingly irresistible? Maybe power offers an easy substitute for the 

hard task of love. This Valentine Day begin loving your way into a new kind of thinking.                                                                  

Various excerpts borrowed.                                                                                                                                                                                 

Tom 

Breakfast Bread : Faith Mission        

Sunday night, Jan. 15th, in the pouring rain, 90 plus men,      

women, & children came to share a delicious meal of ham, 

mashed potatoes, beans, buttered bread, salad, ice cream, 

& cookies. Rarely do they have this kind of food to enjoy. 

But, thanks to the generous number of sweet bread loaves and monetary      

donations from you, they also received this homemade bread for their  Monday  

morning breakfast.             

Grateful smiles of thanks were in abundance from all present. We wish to pass 

those smiles on to you.! 

God Bless each & everyone of you who help make our  ministry to Faith  Mission 

an expression of God’s grace and love.       

To Our Church Family and Friends: 

I celebrated my father’s life yesterday with a sea of old friends and family. He was a caring, compassionate man who 

knew no stranger. He taught me how to be caring, responsible and strong. I want to thank  everyone for their prayers, 

thoughts, and cards. I want to thank my church family for the wonderful meal they provided. It was the highest level of 

Methodist meals, which would have made my father proud. He loved the Methodist Church and he loved his connected 

congregations. He never truly ever left a church, he just added to his flock.                                                                                                                                                            

Thank you everyone for care and love. 

God’s Peace, 

The Medley’s 


